
 
 

May 7, 2020 

 

MEMO TO FILE 
 

In accordance with the CARES Act (Law 116-136) and HUD PIH Notice 2020-05, the Public Hearing for the 

Capital Fund Five-Year Action Plan has been cancelled.  

 

Please direct any questions or comments in regards to the Homes for Good Housing Agency’s Capital Fund 

Five-Year Action Plan to Jared L. Young via e-mail at jyoung@homesforgood.org or by phone at (541) 682-

3432. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Jared L Young 
 

 

Jared L Young 

Contract Administrator 
Homes for Good Housing Agency 
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